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Website feedback 
Many thanks to all those who have provided feedback on the 
website.  There have been many positive comments as well as 
some useful constructive ideas.  A popular request has been 
for staff photos to appear on the website.  This is not 
something we intend to do at the moment, but are 
considering a ‘Who’s who?’ type gallery in the school 
entrance."

We will use the website to post urgent messages to parents.  
They will appear on the home page and the rest of the page 
will be dark.  Once you have read the message you can  re-
fresh the page and the message box will disappear.  We would 
like to encourage parents to check the website before 
phoning the school office, as we hope the information you 
need will be there. "

We wish everyone a fabulous half term holiday and look 
forward to seeing everyone back on Monday 9th June - on 
time at 8.55am!

�1

Parent Council 

The next Parent Council 
meeting is taking place on 
Tuesday 17th June.  Please 
forward any items you may 
have for the agenda to your 
class rep.  As before, we will 
provide the key points of 
discussion on this newsletter 
and intend the full minutes of 
the meeting to be posted on 
the website. 

SCHOOL NEWS 
 Website  | Parent Council | Family Night

Family Performance 
Evening 

The staff have been planning 
an exciting line up for the 
Performance evening on 
Wednesday 25th June.  We 
really need a handful of 
parents to help us with the 
organisation of this event, as 
well as to help out on the 
night. 

If you are able to help 
organise, I would be grateful if 
you could join me in a quick 
meeting on Thursday 12th 
June at 2.45pm.  We will be 
finished in time for pick up. If 
you can make it, please email 
me to let me know.  If we don’t 
have sufficient help to 
organise, the event will sadly 
have to be cancelled.  Let’s all 
muck in and make this 
happen! 

Monster Writing! 

All the children have worked hard to produce monster 
themed writing today and their final pieces have been 
entered into a National Writing competition.  Follow us 
on Twitter:  @EtchellsPS to check out the poem produced 
by nursery this morning!

Kind regards,"

Cathy Beddows and the Etchells staff
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